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Re: Allegheny County, Pennsylvania-Your Notice Letter of December 11 , 2019 

Dear Bob, 

I am glad we had the chance to speak earlier this week. The removals we discussed have 
occurred. Please note the following information: 

1. Total voter registration for Allegheny County as of 1124/2020-960,248; 
2. Total voter registration for Allegheny County as of 113112020-891 ,550; 
3. Total cancellations-68,698; 
4. Total inactive registrations remaining-80,091 ; 
5. Required five-year notices mailed in January, 2020-7,900. 

Based on our discussion from a few days ago, would you not agree that the concerns 
raised in your letter have been addressed? Further, I indicated that all appropriate 
inactive removals will take place after the November 2020 Presidential Election, most 
likely during December 2020. 

With this information furnished, could you confirm that your organization shall take no 
legal action at this time and, as we discussed, let us speak next week and determine how 
best to confirm what Allegheny County has done and will do at year' s end. 

Allan J. Opsitnick 
Assistant County Solicitor 

C: David Voye, Manager, Allegheny County Division ofElections 


